
CSE3 students present posters at the 2020 College of Engineering & Technology 
Research Day 

Several CSE3 undergraduate students presented posters detailing their research work at the 2020 CET 
Research Day held on February 24th, 2020 at the Ballroom A of the ECU Main Student Center. The work 
presented by the CSE3 students was supervised by CSE3 faculty and faculty affiliates. The event drew 
more than 100 students and nearly 60 faculty from several ECU colleges and centers. There were more 
than 60 posters presented at this event. CSE3 student, Mr. Griffin Steinbaker, was one of the winners in 
the poster competition. The poster was co-developed by CSE3 graduate student, Mr. Julian Brady and 
advised by CSE3 faculty, Dr. Praveen Malali and CSE3 faculty affiliate, Dr. Faete Filho. 

 

     


